
Draft Minutes 

Barrington Conservation Commission  
November 23, 2019, 9AM  

Woods road across from 844 Province Road, Strafford, NH  
Site walk to examine a possible conservation project in Barrington and Strafford. 

                                                                      

 
PRESENT:                                           John Wallace 

         Anne Melvin   

                                                             Doug Bogen   

 

Guests:  Duane Hyde, SELT; members of the Strafford Conservation Commission 

 

Duane Hyde led the group through a possible conservation easement on the Leighton properties, covering land 

in both Barrington and Strafford.  The purpose of the walk was to show the natural features of the property and 

to assess possible support from the towns towards the project. 

 

The commission will present its findings at the next regular meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Wallace 


